
 

 
Ian Yeowart 
Managing Director 
Alliance Rail Holdings 
88 The Mount 
York 
YO24 1AR 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

18 March 2014  

 
 

 

Dear Ian, 

Great North Eastern Railway (GNER) Section 17 application 
 
Thank you for your letter of 12th February. Having reviewed your letter I can confirm that 
nothing in your response has changed our opposition to your application.  

On the basis that you have now submitted your application to the ORR and your consultation 
has closed we think that it would be inappropriate to continue to correspond on these issues. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Phil Dawson 
Regulation and Track Access Manager 

 
cc Brian Hopkinson, ORR 
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